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Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 8:26:05 AM

 
 

From: ralgis@verizon.net <ralgis@verizon.net> 
Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2020 5:35 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Feathering requirement
 
    Hi, I read that the feathering requirements for the Icebraker Project wind turbines is in danger to be
defeated.

I urge you to uphold these requirements to save hundred?thousands? of birds.
I personally have many bird feeders in our yard, also 4 Hummingbird feeders - I am probably saving some
birds on a very small scale, especially in this drought. So, please try your best to save a much larger
number of birds!
 
Thank you,   Sincerely, Gisela Peace, Huntingdon, Pa. 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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